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Subject: VASP MMS Connectivity 

 
Contact: Name : Brye Bonner 
 Company : Motorola 
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3GPP SA3 LI would like to thank you for forwarding the liaison statement on VASP MMS Connectivity 
(S3-010571, T2-010905, T2M010190) to S3 LI. 
 
We would like to ask you to communicate to 3GPP T2, 3GPP S1, 3GPP N5, 3GPP S2, 3GPP S5 our view 
on the matter. 
 
S3 LI has not defined yet a lawful interception solution for multimedia services in Rel-5 networks. 
 
We will consider the matters pointed out by initial LS when we address the issue in near future. 
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